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Roberta DiMezza

From: Janice Hannert <user@votervoice.net>
Sent: Monday, March 17, 2025 8:48 AM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Support H5721 avoiding fines for landlords who certify lead mitigation law compliance

Dear Committee Clerk DiMezza, 
 
This is to support H5721 which would abate fines for those who had lead certificates but could not renew them due to 
lack of lead inspectors. 
 
It has been almost impossible to get lead inspections.  Fines should not be imposed until there are enough lead 
inspectors to catch up with the number of units that are ready to be inspected. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 
 
. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Janice Hannert 
242 Broadway 
Providence, RI 02903 
hcj132@yahoo.com 
 


